
 

 

Captain’s Charity Day 

I believe Saturday’s Charity Day was a great success. I have received many 

positive comments regarding how much people enjoyed the competition. 

 

In total you helped raise €1,226.21. 

This comprised of : 

Competition entry fees  €224 

Mulligans/bunker/target golf €302.21 

Raffle ticket sales   €485 

Gwen Jones’s cards  €78 

Guess the number of corks €41 

Book sale    €48 

Bonus ball    €48 

 

Competition Winners 

Winner - Gill Cackett – 41 points 

Runner up – Anita Aldridge – 39 points 

3rd place – Neil Hodgson – 38 points (ACPO) 

4th place – Bill Martin 38 points (ACPO) 

There were a handful of players with 38 points. The unlucky members who lost 

on count back were: 

Anne Lise Stang, Sue Storer, Evert Lindholm, and Steve Powis. 



 

Target Golf 

There were just 2 winners for the target golf, Roger Birkett and Steve Powis. 

 

Player most likely to improve prize 

Terry Spiby may have wished that he had stayed in bed, but he had the last laugh 

by walking off with a prize voucher for a free golf lesson. I’d like to thank you 

Terry for accepting this prize in good spirit. 

 

Raffle Prizes 

There are several unclaimed raffle prizes. These are available for collection at the 

Club. Please contact either myself or Neil to arrange. 

I am attaching a full checklist of the winning ticket numbers and respective prizes. 

The unclaimed prizes are highlighted in colour. 

 

Bonus Ball 

We have checked the UK’s National Lottery website and can announce that the 

bonus ball number relating to Saturday night’s draw is number 10. 

The lucky winner is Olav Stang. 

 

Guess the number of corks 

There were 141 corks in the jar. We had 2 winners who guessed 140 and 142. 

They were Neil Hodgson and Colin Clark. Neil kindly donated his winnings to the 

Charity. 

 



 

 

Thank you 

Can I just say, once again, thank you to Sue Colquhoun for helping me with the 

target golf competition, Neil for videoing the action, Sue I’Anson for selling the 

raffle tickets, bonus ball and the corks quiz, Gwen for selling her hand made 

cards, Sharon for helping with the book sale and, of course, Bev for checking the 

scorecards and her wonderful cooking (Nobody left me any pie!!). Also can I 

thank all the members (and others) who kindly donated prizes for the raffle. 

Of course, a massive thank you to you, the members, for generously supporting 

the event. 

 

Finally, I would like to thank Graham Brown (Chairman of Cyprus Kidney 

Association (Paphos)) and his wife Heather for coming to the Club and helping me 

with the presentation. 

I don’t think there was a dry eye in the Sports Bar when Graham tried to 

enlighten members about his quest to raise money for the Kidney Patient 

sufferers of Paphos. He became totally overwhelmed by the occasion and I know 

he was disappointed not to have been able to finish his address. I have asked him 

to put in writing a brief summary of his intended message, and I shall forward this 

to you as soon as I receive it. 

 

Thanks again. 

 

Steve 

Captain 

 

  


